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PRC Suggestions for IPB Work Summer 2015 
June 12, 2015 
 
The following suggestions are based on discussions at PRC during review of 
program reviews this year. 
 

• Review PRC Charge to consider whether PRC should be able to report 
themes / observations occurring across PRs, the ability to make college-wide 
recommendations to improve college effectiveness, and to point out 
duplication of resources / services between programs. 

 
• Review Comprehensive PR prompts with the goal of making the sought after 

answers easier to arrive at.  
o There was confusion regarding the Core Mission section and perhaps 

a need to have a separate question for Student Equity.  
o Consider asking departments to include goals related to improving 

equity. 
o Revamp / streamline the section on CL-SLO and PL-SLO assessment; 

make it similar to annual template.  
 

• Review the AUO process in terms of what areas should be included or 
covered.   
 

• Consider whether to shorten the annual program review – perhaps asking 
only 2-3 questions. 

 
• Review the linkages and continuity between annual and comprehensive 

program reviews.   
 

• Review the length / extend the Comprehensive Program Review Cycle. 
 
 

 


